
 

 

Landrum Fire and Rescue District 
 

Meeting of The Commission Minutes: November 22, 2021 

6:00pm at the Landrum Fire and Rescue District Station 

 

In Attendance: 

 

Commissioners: Pam Hilsman, JR Jackson, Scott Owens, Joe Brown, and Tiffany Freel 

 

Others Present: Warren Ashmore and Taft Matney 

 

Proceedings: 

 

Invocation was given by Warren Ashmore. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by Pam Hilsman. 

 

In accordance with South Carolina legal requirements, meeting notification was posted on the 

Landrum Fire and Rescue door and website (landrumfire.com).  

 

Minutes of the previous meeting on October 25, 2021, were read and approved. 

 

Old Business 

 

Discussion took place on the proposed substation of Fairwinds Road. Contact will be made with 

the USDA to inquire about loans. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 

The Treasurer’s Report for the month of November 2021 was presented. 

 

Fire Chief’s Report 

 

Warren Ashmore presented the Fire Chief’s Report for the month of November 2021. He also 

shared that The District will be paying out year end adjusted compensation to employees of The 

District. 

 

New Business 

 

There was no New Business. 

 

MOTION to cancel the December meeting due to the Christmas holidays was made by Scott 

Owens and seconded by Tiffany Freel, unanimous.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Commissioner’s Comments 

 

Scott Owens shared his appreciation for The District’s employees and apparatus (LUCAS 

device) in response to an emergency involving one of his closest friends. 

 

MOTION to adjourn at 7:35pm was made by Joe Brown and seconded by Scott Owens, 

unanimous.  

 

Submitted by  

 

 

JR Jackson 


